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Mr Michael Robertson 
Branch Director 
The Pharmacy Guild of Australia, South Australian Branch 
 
email: guildsa@guildsa.asn.au
 
 
Dear Mr Robertson 
 
Re: The Pharmacy Guild of Australia, South Australian Branch 

Annual Return of information contained in records kept by organisation 
 – AR 2007/339 

 
I have received the declaration dated 8 January 2007 providing information in accordance with 
subsection 233(1) of Schedule 1 of the Workplace Relations Act 1996. The documents were 
lodged in the Industrial Registry on 10 January 2007 also, I note The Pharmacy Guild of 
Australia Annual Return [AR2007/334] filed on 27 March 2007 and I also note that elections 
are not held until 2008. 
 
The documents lodged cover the required information for the 2007 Annual Return of the 
organisation. 
 
The documents have been filed and can be viewed on the website at http://www.e-
airc.gov.au/175vsa/annual
 
If you wish to discuss any of the matters referred to above I can be contacted on (03) 8661 
7764. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Kevin Donnellan 
 
Statutory Services Branch 
10 April 2008 
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The PHARMACY GUILD of AUSTRALIA 
8th January, 2007 SOUTH AUSTRALIAN BRANCH 

Deputy Industrial Registrar 
Australian Industrial Registry 
South Australian Registry 
Riverside Centre 
North Terrace 
ADELAIDE SA 5000 

Dear Sir 

ABN 38 946 547 960 

Under the Workplace Relations Act 1996 requirements, please find enclosed 
our End of Year Returns for the South Australian Branch of The Pharmacy 
Guild of Australia. 

Branch Director 

Encis. 
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The PHARMACY GUILD of AUSTRALIA 
SOUTH AUSTRALIAN BRANCH 

ABN 38 946 547 960 

STATEMENT OF MEMBERSHIP NUMBERS 

I, I an P. Todd, Branch President of the South Australian Branch of The 
Pharmacy Guild of Australia certify that: 

As at the 31st December, 2006 there were 295 Guild Members of the South 
Australian Branch of The Pharmacy Guild of Australia. 

I Br~nch President 
Vsdlth Australian Branch 

The Pharmacy Guild of Australia 

Dated: 8th January, 2007 
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The PHARMACY GUILD of AUSTRALIA 
SOUTH AUSTRALIAN BRANCH 

ABN 38 946 547 960 

REGISTER OF MEMBERS DECLARATION 

I, lan P. Todd, Branch President of the South Australian Branch of The 
Pharmacy Guild of Australia certify that: 

The Register of Guild Members has, during the calendar year 2006, been kept 
and maintained as required by sub section 230(1) and (2) (230(1 )(a)). 

-~· Br · n' h President 
S ut Australian Branch 

he harmacy Guild of Australia 

Dated: 8th January, 2007 
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